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To:     RIMSD 41 Board of Education 
From:   Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Jeff Dase, Deputy Superintendent of Schools 
Date:    July 22, 2025 
Re:   2025 - 2026 School Resource Officer agreement with the City of Rock Island 

It is recommended that the Board of Education approves the annual Agreement for School 
Resource Officer (SRO) between the City of Rock Island (RI) and the Board of Education (BoE) 
of RIMSD#41. The SRO is contracted to the Rock Island High School. The total investment is 
70% of the annual cost for salary, benefits, and police squad ($168,069.71) for a total investment 
of $117,648.80. 

  

Investment Period: 2025 - 2026 School Year 
Total Investment: $117,648.80 (70% of the $168,069.71 total) 
Funding Source: District Funds 
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